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Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 

Report 

 
The 2nd Meeting of the Integrated Transportation Community Advisory Committee 
January 18, 2023 
 
Attendance PRESENT: T.Khan (Chair), R. Buchal, E. Eady, D. Foster, A. 

Husain, T. Kerr, V. Lubrano III, D. Luthra, M. Malekzadeh, A. 
Santiago, J. Vareka; K. Mason (Committee Clerk)    
   
 ABSENT: J. Collie, S. Leitch   
   
 ALSO PRESENT: J. Bos, J. Dann, D. Hall, J. Kostyniuk, D. 
MacRae, A. Miller, M. Morris, B. Westlake-Power, S. Wilson    
   
 The meeting was called to order at 3:01 PM 

 

1. Call to Order 

1.1 Disclosures of Pecuniary Interest 

That it BE NOTED that no pecuniary interests were disclosed.  

2. Scheduled Items 

2.1 Neighbourhood Connectivity Plan Update 

That it BE NOTED that the presentation, as appended to the Agenda, from 
J. Dann, Director of Construction and Infrastructure Services, with respect 
to a Neighbourhood Connectivity Plan Update, was received.  

 

2.2 Connected and Automated Vehicle (CAV) Plan 

That it BE NOTED that the presentation, as appended to the Agenda, from 
J. Kostyniuk, Traffic and Transportation Engineer, with respect to the 
Connected and Automated Vehicle Plan, was received.  

 

a. CAV Plan Background DRAFT 

b. CAV Plan Detailed Actions DRAFT 

c. CAV Plan Executive Summary DRAFT 

3. Consent 

3.1 1st Report of the Integrated Transportation Community Advisory 
Committee 

That it BE NOTED that the 1st Report of the Integrated Transportation 
Community Advisory Committee, from the meeting held on December 21, 
2022, was received. 

 

3.2 Public Meeting Notice - Official Plan and Zoning By-Law Amendment - 
600 Third Street 

That it BE NOTED that the Public Meeting Notice, dated December 22, 
2022, from A. Riley, Senior Planner, related to the Official Plan and Zoning 
By-Law Amendment for the property located at 600 Third Street, was 
received.  
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4. Sub-Committees and Working Groups 

4.1 Request for a Study on Pedestrian and Cycling Infrastructure Based Upon 
Planning of New Subdivisions 

That the matter of a potential study on pedestrian and cycling 
infrastructure related to planning new subdivisions, BE REFFERED to a 
future sub-committee meeting for additional discussion; it being noted that 
a verbal update from D. MacRae, Director, Transportation and Mobility 
Environment and Infrastructure, with respect to this matter was received.   

 

4.2 Concerns Regarding Entrances and Exits of New Subdivisions 

That it BE NOTED the verbal update from D. MacRae, Director, 
transportation and Mobility Environment and Infrastructure, with respect to 
the concerns regarding entrances and exits of new subdivisions, was 
received.   

 

5. Items for Discussion 

None.  

6. Adjournment 

The meeting adjourned at 4:38.  


